


















Diversity in 
Workforce 
Development – 
Disabilities Forum 

To ensure a sustainable future for all segments 
of our communities the Foundation funded 
the Diversity in Workforce Development – 
Disabilities Forum in partnership with BMA 
and Dept. of Communities Child Safety and 
Disability Services.   Key Stakeholders from 
across the Bowen Basin met and discussed 
currently available programs as well as gaps 
and developed a strategic plan for the future. 






